
State of Florida 

DATE: November 2,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Jennifer S. 

All Parties of Record and 

RE: Docket No. increase in Orange County by Zellwood 
Station Co-op, Inc. 

Please note that the informal meeting between Commission Staff and Zellwood Station Co- 
o p ,  Inc. scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Monday, November 5,2001, has been cancelled. If the meeting 
is rescheduled, a subsequent notice will be issued. 

If you have any questions about the cancellation, please call Jennifer Brubaker at (850) 41 3- 
6228. 

JSB/lw 

cc: Division of the Conmission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Economic Regulation (Merchant, Crouch, Greene, Lingo, Sickel, Willis) 

i:\zell-notice.jsb 


